
 

CME PTO MEETING MINUTES 

March 6th, 2018 

 

Location: CME Café 

Start time: 7:00pm 

End Time: 8:00pm 

 

 Welcome and thanks for coming!  

 Message from Mr. Brown & Mrs. Collins 

 FSA Testing- as a reminder a good night’s sleep, breakfast and don’t be late.  

 FSA Schedule- on the CME website 

 Security questions  

- Meeting with CCPD to analyze property for possible security breaches 

- Considering bringing lunch with child & birthdays back for next year with stipulations  

- Gold Forms are mandatory to be on school grounds around children 

- Next year 2 gold forms for free- each additional $5 

- Showing ID at front desk is mandatory effective immediately. 

- Check in Badges (stickers) to be worn on upper chest to be visibly seen by all.  

 Checkbook  

 Starting Balance: $17,473.87 (from February 6th) 

 Ending Balance: $34,181.01 (Due to Boosterthon) 

 Upcoming PTO School Events 

 Box Top Competition February 8th-May 3rd 

o First collection date on February 22nd, 5025 collected and 4647 box tops were submitted 

for money ($464.70). Keep up the amazing work!  

o First Place class gets to go to the movies with Mr. Brown 

o Grade level with the most collected gets an Ice Cream Party. 

 Spirit Night- April 19th-3 Pepper Burrito Company 

o Five Guys Burgers and Fries made $725 Great Job 

 Daddy/Daughter Night is April 7th 

 Mother’s Day Cake Decorating is May 11th 

 Skate Night-Date still to be determined 

 Who Love’s a No Uniform Day? 

 From Spirit Night at 3 Pepper Burrito Company-April 20th 

 Pay $2-March 16th 



 Jeans Day is every Friday with a Spirit or Uniform Shirt-$1 or $30/year 

 May the Fourth Be With You-Spring Dance for Grades 3rd thru 5th on Friday, May 4th 

 Upcoming PTO Meeting Dates: April 3rd, & May 1st 

 Next PTO meeting will be Tuesday, April 3rd at 7pm.  If you need to contact PTO, email us at 

cme.pto@capecharterschools.org 

 Find out what is happening! Visit the PTO section on cmecharter.net and you can also find us on 

Facebook under CME Families! PTO will post events and other communications 
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